

William Lewis, Chief Operations Officer

485 S. Fifth Street, Lebanon, Oregon 97355 • Telephone: (541) 259-8945 • Email: william.lewis@lebanon.k12.or.us

01-29-2024

City of Lebanon ICO: Ron Whitlatch 925 Main Street Lebanon, OR 97355

Mr. Whitlatch,

The Lebanon Community School District would like to discontinue its participation in our outdoor maintenance agreement with the City of Lebanon on June 30, 2024. My goal with this notice is to allow time for both organizations to adjust to any needed changes. I want to thank the maintenance team for the many great years of keeping our lawns and landscaping always looking well-maintained. The maintenance team always had such high standards, and we are grateful for their help.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

William 74. Lewis 999

William H. Lewis III